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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

In DT we will be using our cooking 
skills to make our fruit salad ready to 
share with you at our journal share, 
we will be using our grating, cutting, 

slicing, peeling and juicing skills. 
 
 

 

Reading x 5 a week 
 

Please send in your 50p donations for 
the fruit for our fruit salads.  

 
Mathletics task: 

Symmetry 
.  

We are so proud of all the children in KS1 this week for performing our 
Christmas Play ‘Prickly Hay’. They have been amazing performers, singers 

and dancers.  

In English we have started writing our exciting, innovated Farmer Clegg 
stories, we have used our grammar skills to help us write detailed sentences 
using co-ordination conjunctions, noun phrases and a range of punctuation.  

In Maths we have been developing our symmetry skills, finding lines of 
symmetry on shapes and objects. 

In Science we investigated the importance of hygiene for humans. We 
thought about the best ways we can remove germs from our hands.  

Key dates coming up: 

KS1 Christmas party – Tuesday 17th December – Children to bring in a party 
plate.  

Christmas dinner - Wednesday 18th December  

Parent Journal Share – Thursday 19th December 2.45pm in Jet Class 

Coffee and carols - Friday 20th December @ 9am 


